ELIZABETH CORMIER

PROFESSIONAL CORPORATION

Elizabeth K. Cormier, B.A., LL.B., Q.Med.

May 11, 2018 via email

The Corporation of the City of London City Hall, 3rd Floor 300 Dufferin Avenue London, ON N6B 1Z2

Attention:

City Clerks Office

Re: Planning and Environment Committee Meeting May 14, 2018
Siting of Supervised Consumption Facility – 241 Simcoe Street

I have recently been retained as Legal Counsel for a group of concerned residents of the SoHo community in London.

The SoHo community strongly opposes the suggested site of 241 Simcoe Street for a Supervised Consumption Facility as currently proposed by the Middlesex London Health Unit and recently "endorsed" by Council. Our Clients have a number of legitimate concerns including but not limited to:

- Administrative Fairness
- 2. Inadequate Notice/ Public Consultation
- 3. Land Use Planning: Community Impacts
- 4. Proper Identification of Service Areas
- 5. Policy, Legislative and Regulatory Non-Compliance

We attach a copy of the Communication to the Committee from a group of the SoHo residents including the names of approximately 118 individuals.

I will be attending the Planning and Environment Committee Meeting on May 14, 2018 to make submissions on their behalf, with respect to the above noted matter.

Yours truly

ELIZABETH CORMIER

PROFESSIONAL CORPORATION

per

Elizabeth K. Cormier

EKC/am

1512-140 Fullarton Street, London, ON N6A 5P2 tel: 519.432.8282 fax: 519.432.7285